

London City Council 300 Dufferin Avenue London ON N6A 4L9

December 1, 2014

Dear Councillors and Mayor,

I sincerely wish to congratulate you on your inauguration as the City of London's municipal representatives.

By putting your name forward to represent your neighbors, you have already demonstrated a strong commitment to public service. I would like to thank you in advance for the time and dedication that you will be giving to our community over the next four years.

The residents of London deserve strong and positive leadership both locally and at the federal level and they look to us to work together to grow and build our city.

I am strongly committed to fulfilling the expectations of Londoners and know that we will be able to work collaboratively to strengthen and diversify London's economy while ensuring that the city remains one of Canada's most beautiful and vibrant cities.

Sincerely,

Irene Mathyssen

Irene Wathyssen